WISCONSIN, USA
www.manitowoc.org

CITY OF MANITOWOC @

February 3, 2021

TO: Mayor and Common Council
FROM: Board of Public Works
SUBJECT: Appeal for snow shoveling violation for property at 509 Wild Oak Dr.

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the January 26, 2021 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to review the
appeal for a snow shoveling violation for the property at 509 Wild Oak Dr.

“Moved by City Attorney Kathleen McDaniel, seconded by Mayor Justin Nickels, and
unanimously carried to reduce the charge to $91.00 to cover the Contractor cost paid by the

City. Ayes, 6. Nays, none.”

Very Truly Yours,

S el @A

MAKENZIE REED-KADOW
Secretary Board of Public Works

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow, City Clerk
CITY HALL | 900 Quay Street | Manitowoc, WI | 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 | Fax (920) 686-6959 | mreedkadow@manitowoc.org
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City of Manitowoc

Department of Public Infrastructure

Sidewalk snow removal violation and removal form

Location: 509 WILD OAK DR

Complaint Date: 2/20/2020 12:00-00 AM

Parcel Number:

784007100

(Lot #11618)

Complainant Name:

Owner Name: ZASTROW GORDON J,

(Cust #41096)

Complainant Phone:

Owner Address: 509 WILD OAK DR MANITOWOC, W] 54220

Subsequent Complaint (circle if applicable)
If circled proceed to 2™ inspection and removal

Initial inspection date: 02-19-2020

| Inspector: BH

Action taken: (circle one)

GIVEN TO CONTRACTOR

Date issue given to contractor: 02-20-2020
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Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Scott McMeans - D2

Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 9:47 AM

To: Steve Corbeille; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Subject: Fwd: External: Fwd: Parcel # 784-007-100 Customer # 41096. Assessment # SS

2020-0104

Regarding the snow fine for Zastrow.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jamie Zastrow <jzastrow66@gmail.com>

Date: January 5, 2021 at 9:14:06 AM CST

To: Sue Reilly <sreilly@manitowoc.org>, Scott McMeans - D2 <smcmeans@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Fwd: Parcel # 784-007-100 Customer # 41096. Assessment # SS 2020-
0104

Below is the email that was sent back in April regarding snow shoveling.

On a side note, I watch my husband go out and shovel snow every time it snows. Even with his
schedule that includes a full time job and coaching a high school basketball team (last winter), if
he's the first one out, shoveling includes many of the neighbors on our street. And the neighbors
reciprocate if they are out first. To send us a $300 citation without any notice or warning that a
complaint was reported, seem absurd.

Jamie Zastrow

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jamie Zastrow <jzastrow66@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Apr 27, 2020 at 10:07 AM

Subject: Parcel # 784-007-100 Customer # 41096. Assessment # SS 2020-0104
To: <sreilly@manitowoc.org>

Good morning,

I finally have some time to waste my time to have to put together this e-mail referencing this
notice I got from the City of Manitowoc. I haven’t seen anything more unbelievable in quite
awhile!! First, as neighbors we snow blow parts of each other’s walk. Second, when I snow blow
I go up and down the whole side of the block!! As far as February 21st goes we had a game the
night before. There was a heavier wet snow around that time. I know the neighbors and I did
some blowing. I also re-call the trees being loaded with snow and when it warmed up a bit the
snow fell out of the trees in little piles. My point is, there might have been some snow on my
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walk. There usually is when it snows!!! Whose even got time for this? Give me a $300 citation
because I never shovel my walk??!! I’m asking that you rescind the citation and no I’m not
looking for a reduction to pay half for something so ridiculous!!!

Thank you for your time and attention,

Gordy Zastrow

Sent from my iPad

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or
attachments.









Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

From: Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 9:07 AM
To: ‘jzastrow66@gmail.com’

Subject: Snow Assessment Appeal

Good morning,

Your communication requesting that the snow removal assessment be rescinded for your property at 509 Wild Oak
Drive will be taken up by the Board of Public Works at their meeting on Tuesday, January 26" at 3:30 p.m. The meeting
will be in Council Chambers at City Hall and will also be available via remote conferencing, you are welcome to join
either way. Should you choose to attend virtually, the Zoom information for the meeting is below:

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87470030584?pwd=VVFsaXdsdUIXcnhsNIZmc1IRb2krUT09

Meeting ID: 874 7003 0584
Passcode: 285193
877 853 5257 US Toll-free

Please don't hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

City Clerk

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St, Manitowoc, W1 54220
P: 920-686-6951 F: 920-686-6959
mr A nitowoc.or;

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.



